
-----Original Message----- 
From: Alex Macdonald [mailto:alex_macd@yahoo.com]  
Sent: Thursday, April 02, 2015 4:55 PM 
To: Reiley Beth 
Subject: support for clean diesel 
 
Beth, 
Please accept my encouragement for support of SB824 to prioritize our citizen’s health and that of the 
environment, our two most prized resources of this state we love. 
Thank you. 
 
Alex Macdonald 
Lifelong Oregon resident and taxpayer  
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